
 
Sunday  9th July 

10am-Holy Communion 
With Dave Faulkner 

Guest Speaker—Mattias Arvidsson 
From Compassion UK 

 
Sunday 16th July 

10am– Morning Worship 
With Jean Shepherd 

 
Sunday 23rd July 

10am– All Age Worship 
With Patrick Coad 

6.30-Holy Communion 
With Dave Faulkner 

 
Sunday 30th July 

10am– Holy Communion 
With Dave Faulkner 

Prayer Meeting before service 

Song words will usually be displayed on the screen at the front of the church.  
If you have difficulty seeing the screen, there are printed versions of the words 

available, please ask one of the door stewards. 

 
Sunday 6th August 

10am– Morning Worship 
With Mike Widdup 

 
Sunday 13th August 

10am-Morning Worship 
With Barrie Tabraham 

Prayer Meeting after service 
 

Sunday 20th August 
10 am—Morning Worship 

With Peter Hills 
 

Sunday 27th August 
10am-All Age Worship 
With Elizabeth Gurd 

Prayer Meeting before Service 
6.30pm-Holy Communion 

With Dave Faulkner 
 

Entries for THE NOTICES  for Sunday 16th July 2017 
to Barbara no later than 8pm on Thursday 13th July 2017 

 barbara0803@sky.com or call 01483  824469 

www.knaphill-methodist-church.com 

 

 

 

Donations this quarter are for All We Can, the Methodist 
Relief agency working in all area of need. 

http://www.allwecan.org.uk/ 

Please join us for refreshments in the Welcome Area      



After Church Coffee in August 

In my enforced absence, I would be grateful if you could let me know if you felt able 
to help out with Sunday Morning coffee during August this year (there are 4 
Sundays), in order to give our regular coffee makers their well earned rest.  Look 
forward to hearing from you.  Many Thanks Linda 01483 475789 

Compassion UK 

A very warm welcome is extended to Mattias Arvidsson, who is the Partnership 
Manager of Compassion UK, who will be talking about the work Compassion UK do, 
during the morning service. 

Knitting Wool 

Have any of you got any balls of wool you will never use?  Every month, at our 
coffee mornings, we are asked for some.  Should you have any, please bring them 
to church any week.  Many Thanks, Ella Allen 830154 

Knaphill Village Fete 15th July 

This year we are running a stall at the fete, doing children’s craft. We need 
volunteers to help set up the stall, man the stall from 1-5 pm (any amount of time 
even just 1/2hr) and to help clear up afterwards. Please see Lynda Shore or Barbara 
Humphries 
Magazine 
We are planning a summer edition of the magazine, any articles please send to 
Barbara by Sunday 16th July. Thanks, remember I can only produce a magazine if 
I’m sent articles! 

KMC Broadway Group Meeting 

Tuesday 1st August, 7.45pm at 291 Guildford Rd, Bisley 

Leadership Team Meeting 

Tuesday 11th July, 8pm at KMC. 

Tuesday Morning Fellowship “TMF” 

Tuesday 11th July the TMF will  meet at 27 Ivydene, Knaphill at 9.30am for 
10.00am start 

Wednesday Evening Housegroup 

Wednesdays at 8pm: 114, High Street, Knaphill come and join us. Jane Ing.  

CAMEO Wednesday 19th July. 1.30pm for a 2.00pm start. An afternoon to Raise 
Money for Leprosy Funds. 

 

Worship Consultation 
If anyone has constructive comments or suggestions about today’s or future  
services, please direct your comments to the Minister Rev Dave Faulkner or a 
member of the leadership team. 



Wednesday Morning C4K Monthly Prayer and Share Service   

A C4K informal monthly Prayer & Share service is held at The Vyne on the first 
Wednesday of every month from 10 -10.45am. All welcome. Julia Binney - Minister 
Knaphill Baptist Church 

Whitechapel  Please remember that we are collecting for Whitechapel again at the 
moment. We are taking goods to the collection point at Godalming United Church 
on Friday 14th July, so anything you wish to donate needs to be brought to church 
before then.  Barbara Humphries has a list of items requested by Whitechapel 
Mission and there is one on the notice board. 

Church Cleaning A big thank you to the ladies that keep our premises clean every 
week.  There are however a number of jobs outside the church buildings that need 
doing that can’t be done during the  weekly cleaning  -‘ Spring Cleaning’ type jobs.  
It has been impossible to find a day that people can do  so it is proposed to have a 
list of jobs and people to do then as and when they can.  Barbara Humphries has 
agreed to co-ordinate the jobs so that things aren’t duplicated, so if you have a 
spare hour or two in the next month or so, come and sweep the paths, clean the 
windows, clear out gutters.  Give me a ring on 01483 824469 I can find a job for 
you. Thank you to everyone who has already completed a task, there is still more to 
do! 
Big Sing 10th September 2017 
The recording of The Big Sing takes place at Royal Albert Hall on 10th September 
from 1.00pm—10.00pm, as yet we don’t know the date of the rehearsal.   I’ve 
ordered 8 tickets . Barbara 

Faith for Daily Living 
Copies of the July/August reading notes are available in the welcome area. 
Bereavement Counselling 
St Hugh of Lincoln are running monthly coffee mornings on 1st Tuesday of every 
month, at 11.00am starting in July. There will be an opportunity to discuss all 
aspects of death, bereavement and grief, led by a Niki Handover, a Bereavement 
Carer.  All welcome. 
 

16th July—After Morning Service @ 11.10am 

30th July—Before Morning Service @ 9.30am 

13th August—After Morning Service @ 11.10am 

27th August—Before Morning Service @ 9.30am 

10th September—After Morning Service @11.10am 

24th September—Before Morning Service @ 9.30am 

 

 



Godalming Community Gospel Choir invite you to join them for a sizzling 
summer's evening of gospel music at their Summer Showcase at 7pm on 
Saturday 15th July at St Peter and St Paul's Parish Church, Godalm-
ing. The GCGC Summer Showcase will feature a brand new repertoire 
and our fabulous guest choir director, Solomon Facey. Entry is free and 
refreshments will be served.  There will be an opportunity to give a do-

Message from Rob Gill 

I was very pleased to share worship with you on Sunday 11 June, and I 
was very touched that a good number of you were able to come to the 
evening service at Godalming that day where the long service of several 
Local Preachers was recognised. 

Thank you so much for the book you gave me to mark 40 years as an 
accredited preacher.  For those of you who didn’t see the gift, it was a 
recently published book on one of Methodism’s earliest preaching hous-
es, the New Room at Bristol, entitled “The Cradle of Methodism”.  It was 
written by the current Warden, Gary Best, who is an old university friend 
of mine.   

In preparing for our church exhibition last year some of us visited the 
New Room, to guide our own thinking.  The book is an excellent read for 
anyone interested in Methodist History.  In so many ways the gift was 
very appropriate, and I am very grateful to all of you. 

Rob Gill 

Coffee Morning Dates 10am—12noon 

22nd July with a film showing of Disney’s ‘Moana’ 

19th August 

30th September 

28th October 

 

Please put these dates in your diary and come and share fellowship and 
outreach to members of the local community.  These coffee mornings 
are proving very popular with many people from the village. 


